
 

 
 

OPAC Territorial Sea Plan Working Group 
Rocky Shores Management Strategy Amendment Process 

Draft Meeting Summary 
Monday, April 16th, 2018, 9:00AM – 12:00PM 

 
 

 
Participants: Deanna Caracciolo, Andy Lanier, Charlie Plybon, Dick Vander Schaaf, 
Melissa Keyser, Laurel Hillmann, Dave Fox, Walter Chuck, Mike O’Leary, Kerry 
Morgan, Dave Lacey, Tom Calvanese, Laura Brown 
Members of the public: none 
 
In this meeting of the Territorial Sea Plan Work Group on the Rocky Shores Management 
Strategy Update, the group focused on reviewing Sections A-F of the Rocky Shores 
Management Strategy.  This exercise was intended to act as a refresher of the 
unpublished edits made by the working group in 2016 (redline version) and not as a 
primary time to wordsmith sections.  This review harbored good discussion on areas to 
‘flag’ for future editing. Some areas flagged for future work and discussion included 
goals and objectives (Section B), placement and use of ‘rocky reef’ management 
(multiple sections), and adding climate change as a factor within site inventories (Section 
F). 
  
Agency representatives on the working group will continue to collect and organize data 
from the data call, as well as update Section D with current state of management and 
federal laws and regulations. 
 
Working group members continued to discuss future scope and sideboards to the 
amendment process, including potential new sections that maybe helpful in the update.  
Finally, members better determined deliverables to bring to OPAC at the April 26, 2018 
meeting in Coos Bay. 
 
Public Comment: No public comment 
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